New Diorama Theatre
15 - 16 Triton Street
Regent’s Place
London NW1 3BF

30t January, 2017

Comments on Planning Application 2016/6069/P

Dear Mr Peres Da Costa,

| am writing to express my support for planning application (REF: 2016/6069/P).

As a community charity, New Diorama has worked closely with British Land over the last seven
years — and have found them to be strong partners and fierce supporters of West Euston, the
residents that live here and the groups that work to make our part of Camden a better, more
cohesive place to live.

New Diorama have been part of the extensive consultation that British Land have undertaken
around their plans for the development at Regent’s Place. We are very interested in the
community space that this development will provide, and, having listened to their proposals, are
confident it will provide a welcome addition to West Euston.

As a charity, we work with many different businesses and have found British Land to be the gold
standard when it comes to working with our community. Making a long term investment, it is
both heartening and essential that British Land are continuing to invest, build and grow in

Camden.

This application has our full support.

Yours,

David Byrne,
Artistic and Executive Director,
New Diorama Theatre



